LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 18, 2023

TO: Honorable Victoria Neave Criado, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1187 by Jones, Jolanda (Relating to the inclusion of affordable housing as a qualifying project for
public-private partnerships.), As Introduced

The fiscal implications of the bill cannot be determined due to the number of potential affordable housing
project proposals that would result in enacted agreements and the terms of such agreements being unknown.

The bill would include affordable housing as a qualifying project for public-private partnerships developed or
operated in Harris County. The fiscal implications of the bill cannot be determined due to the number of
potential affordable housing project proposals that would result in enacted agreements and the terms of such
agreements being unknown.

Local Government Impact

The fiscal implications of the bill to Harris County cannot be determined due to the number of potential

affordable housing project proposals that would result in enacted agreements and the terms of such agreements
being unknown.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, CMA, NTh
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